Notes of PPG meeting Tuesday 17th April 2012
Present:  Dr. Linn, Deborah, Wendy, Margaret C. John, Sara, Susan, Margaret & Barry Easter,  Phil, June.  (Keith Mackman observing)
Apologies - None.
New Member – Barry Easter has been invited to be a member.

Minutes of 7th February accepted and signed
Matters arising 
– Surgery Staffing updated:

– Dr Ragan left


– Dr Sara Astbury will do 3 days


– Dr Helen Devonald will do 3 days


Dr Linn has started his PGMTC at Luton to enable the surgery to become a teaching practice. He outlined the present situation regarding GP training.

Slimming Club   –   TBA

Charitable Status   –   Everyone agreed to leave for the moment

Treasurers Report   -   The current balance is £195.07

Premises Extention.


Derek Tuttlebury is the architect and has drawn up plans which we were shown at meeting


Deborah is in discussion with PCT regarding new guidelines which means plans will need to be altered to take account of these otherwise the PCT contribution could be affected. The PCT do an evaluation every three years and then pay a notional rent.

After the plans are altered Deborah will confirm PCT accept
Plans will be submitted to UDC – cost £330


Tenders will then be invited – expected cost £25,000


Fund Raising   -   We were unsuccessful in getting a grant from New Homes Bonus.
When plans are in place, grants will be sort to cover fixtures, fittings, and furniture.

An Autumn sponsored walk and a raffle linked to the flu clinics will be organised.

AOB.


Publicity will be needed when plans passed.  Michael Edwards – Dunmow Broadcast will do a feature.


A display for the waiting room will be done.


Margaret Cole suggested that she resign as she did not feel she was able to do much but she was persuaded to stay and join in when she can

Feedback on Health Monitor Machine is very positive.

Date of next meeting – Tuesday 19th June at 5.30pm
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